PAKISTAN HOTELS ASSOCIATION

(REGISTERED WITH THE MINISTRY OF COMMERCE, GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN)

Ref: PHA/160/14
October 30, 2014

1. President / Secretary General, Federation of Pakistan Chambers of Commerce & Industry ( FPCCI ),
Karachi, Lahore, Islamabad & Peshawar

2 Concerned Government Departments

3 All Chambers of Commerce & Industry and Associations

4. All other concerned

Subject : List of new Office Bearers for the Year 2014-5

Dear All,

Pakistan Hotels Association is pleased to inform the changes of contacts of Office Bearers and Executive
Committee Members announced at 50th Annual General Meeting of Association held in October, 2014:

PHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEMBERS FOR THE YEAR 2014-15

1. Mr. Mohammad Anwar Qureshi Chairman
CEO, RAMADA Plaza Hotel, Star Avenue, Terminal No. 1
Jinnah International Airport, Karachi-75200, Tel: 021 — 9924 2600, Fax: 9924 2990

2 Mr. Mustansir Zakir Vice Chairman
Deputy Executive Director, Hashwani Hotels Limited, 106, Cotton Exchange Building
L. I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi, Tel: 021 — 3241 7713, Fax: 3242 3355

3. Mr. Zubair Surti EC Member
Director Corporate Affairs, Tourism Promotion Services (Pakistan) Ltd. / Serena Hotels
3rd Floor, Kassam Court, Clifton, Karachi, Tel: 021 — 3587 3789-90, Fax: 021-3587 3804

4. Mr. Syed Ershad Husain Shah EC Member
General Manager, Hotel Jabees, Abdullah Haroon Road, Karachi
Tel: 021 — 3521 2011-5, 3563 7154, Fax: 3568 2354

5 Mr. Muhammad Azeem Qureashi EC Member
General Manager, Pearl-Continental Hotel
Ziauddin Ahmed Road, Karachi, Tel: 021 — 3568 5021, Fax: 021 — 3568 1835

6. Mr. Muhammad Rafique EC Member
Deputy Executive Director, Pakistan Services Limited
1st Floor, NESPAK House, G-5/2, Islamabad, Tel: 051 — 227 2890-8, Fax: 051 — 287 8643

i 2 Mr. Jehan Zeb EC Member
General Manager, Hotel Mehran, Shahrah-e-Faisal, Karachi, Tel: 021 — 3566 0851, Fax: 3567 7040

8. Mr. Noor Mohammad Momin EC Member
Proprietor, Hotel Ambassador, Daudpota Road, Saddar, Karachi, Tel: 021 — 3567 5081-2

The above changes in the Executive Committee of PHA may kindly be noted for future contact / correspondence /
event with Pakistan Hotels Association.
M?,while, thanking you and assuring you of our best cooperation at all times.

o
Fouzia A2Har

Secretary General

Suite # 01, Ground Floor, Shafi Court, Merewether Road, Civil Lines, Karachi-75530, Pakistan Tel: 92 (21) 3568 6407 Fax: 92 (21) 3568 8852
' E-mail: info@pha.org.pk & pha.pakistan.hotels.association @ gmail.com Web: www.pha.org.pk



PAKISTAN HOTELS ASSOCIATION

(REGISTERED WITH THE MINISTRY OF COMMERCE, GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN)

Mr. Mohammad Anwar Qureshi elected as PHA Chairman
& Mr. Mustansir Zakir as Vice Chairman for the Year 2014-15

We are pleased to inform all concerned that above two Executive Committee Members were
unanimously elected as Chairman and Vice Chairman of Pakistan Hotels Association. The
Annual General Meeting of Pakistan Hotels Association was held in October, 2014 at Ramada
Plaza Hotel, Star Avenue, Jinnah International Airport, Karachi and the Executive Committee
unanimously elected Mr. Mohammad Anwar Qureshi, CEO, RAMADA Plaza Karachi Hotel as
Chairman and Mr. Mustansir Zakir, Deputy Executive Director, Hashwani Hotel Limited as Vice
Chairman of PHA.

Mr. Mohammad Anwar Qureshi has more than 18 years Hotel Management experience. He is
CEO of RAMADA Plaza Hotel, a Five Star Hotel at Karachi International Airport, and is also the
CEO of United International Group, the owning company of RAMADA Plaza Hotel. Mr. Qureshi is
associated with US Global Resources Marketing as Director engaged in Tourism business.

Mr. Mustansir Zakir, Deputy Executive Director, Hashwani Hotels Limited, Owners and Operators
of Marriott Hotels in Pakistan, is a seasoned management Executive, with more than 20 years of
International and National experience in the hospitality industry. He is Chartered Accountant by
profession and Alumni Member of Cornell University, New York USA.

The newly elected Chairman and Vice Chairman extended their thanks to the Members of
Association to put their confidence upon them. They also thanked the retiring E.C. Members for
their support and assured to provide further benefit to hoteliers in Pakistan and promote tourism
under the umbrella of PHA.

For the purpose of publication in Print Media October 30, 2014
e

Fouzia Azhar
Secretary General
Pakistan Hotels Association
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